Welcome to the 2023/2024 school year!

Subway has offered Fronteras a school lunch option for students. Subway
offers a 6” meal including chips and drink for $8.00 or just the sandwich for
$6.00. For students with a bigger appetite, you can now order a footlong
meal including chips and drink for $11.00 or just the sandwich for $9.00.

Order forms will be sent home monthly. Circle the dates you wish for your
student to receive lunch. If your student is sick on the selected date, their
lunch will be kept for 1 additional day in the refrigerator at school and given
to them the following day. If school is closed due to weather conditions,
Subway will be delivered the next possible day. You can order monthly or
weekly. If you choose to order weekly, additional forms are available on the
school website, linked in the newsletter, posted to both Facebook pages,
and at the front office. Forms are due every Tuesday by 2:45 pm. If you
turn in your form late, your student will not receive Subway the following
day.

The options for sandwiches that are offered by Subway are listed on the
order form. Please do not add additional items to the form. Be sure to fill
out a SEPARATE form for each student if you have more than one student
ordering. Please make payments by check or cash (if ordering for more
than one student you may make one payment for all orders).

ALL CHECKS MUST BE MADE PAYABLE TO SUBWAY!

*PLEASE BE SURE TO DISCUSS WHAT YOU ARE ORDERING WITH YOUR STUDENT TO
MINIMIZE STUDENTS THINKING THEIR ORDER IS INCORRECT.



